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MEDIA RELEASE
 
Writing an Authentic College Essay
 Free Writing Workshop at Central Library
 
Santa Barbara, CA – 09/16/2014
 
The Santa Barbara Public Library System’s Central Library will host a workshop, Writing the Authentic College Essay, for high school students applying to colleges this fall. This 90 minute workshop  will be held on Tuesday, October 7, from 5:00 to 6:30 p.m. at the Central Library, located at 40 E. Anapamu St. Snacks will be provided.
 
This is an opportunity for high school seniors to be guided through a series of writing exercises and discussion that will help them craft compelling and captivating essays. Special attention will be paid to both University of California essay choices as well as the Common Application essay prompts. Creative writing instructor Paul Zakrzewski will lead the workshop, offering participants a fresh, imaginative approach to the college application essay. Interested students may pre-register for this free event and get more information by calling (805) 564-5603. 

 
Information about Santa Barbara Public Library System locations, hours, events and programs is available at SBPLibrary.org. All Library programs are free and open to the public.
 
Contact:
Jayne Lee

Youth and Teens Outreach Coordinator

Santa Barbara Public Library

JLee@SantaBarbaraCA.gov
805-564-5646
 

Paul Zakrzewski: pzak.net
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